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Please see the attached licensing action request. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Cruz 
USGS Radiation Safety Officer 
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~USGS 
science for a changing world 

Department of the Interior 
US Geological Survey 
Box 25046, MS-205 
Denver, CO 80225 

November 19, 2018 

U.S. NRC Region IV 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
Arlington TX, 76011-4511 

Subject: U.S. Geological Survey, License 05-01399-08 

Dear Sir or Madame, 

In letters dated: 1) May 30, 2017 (Control No. 599730); 2) May 31, 2017 (also Control No. 599730); and 
3) October 6, 2017 (Control No, 601428), the US Geological Survey (USGS) had submitted information in 
support of the unrestricted release of the locations described in the letters. The USGS requests withdrawal 
of these letters and the cessation of licensing activities associated with the letters. The USGS intends to 
resubmit, in entirety, decommissioning and unrestricted release documentation associated with these 
locations and additional USGS facilities. 

Please contact me or James Paces, USGS Radiation Safety Committee Chairperson, at 303-236-0533 or 
jbpaces@usgs.gov, if you have any questions about this request. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Jeffrey Cruz 
USGS Radiation Safety Officer 
jcruz@usgs.gov 
703-648-7576 


